

Outwood Primary Academy Littleworth Grange

Littleworth Lane, Lundwood, Barnsley, South Yorkshire, S7I 5RG Tel: +44(0)1226 777530

Web: www.littleworth.outwood.com

Executive Principal: Mr Lee Wilson Principal: Mrs Gemma Kilner

Monday 30th January 2017

Dear Parent/Carer,

We are excited to offer you the opportunity to visit Outwood Primary Academy Littleworth Grange and join us in Year 2. The Reading in Action morning will be an event to showcase the amazing work being done by the Year 2 children and an opportunity for ALL parents to find out how to help their child with homework with reading.

The event will be held on Thursday 2nd February at 9:45am and will be hosted in the Y2 classroom. Parents are advised to arrive 5 mins before and wait in the main reception area to be invited down to the classroom.

The event will begin with a reading lesson, led by the class teacher, and you will be able to see how your child learns vital reading skills in preparation for the SATs.

The Year 2 children will then leave to go to assembly and the class teacher will lead an insightful, information packed session where they will detail ideas, websites and resources. You will then be able to use these at home to ensure your child has the best opportunity at achieving their maximum potential at the end of the year.

The event will finish between 10:30am - 10:45am and we would love for as many parents to attend as possible. We are aware that some parents cannot attend for work reasons, so we plan to provide all parents with the resource pack.

Please complete and return the slip below to your class teacher ASAP.

We look forward to seeing you.

Signed Color	
Mr. L. McNamara (Lead Teacher)	
I will be attending.	
I will not be attending because	

Outwood Grange Academies Trust is a company limited by guarantee, registered in England and Wales (No. 06995649) Registered office: Potovens Lane, Outwood, Wakefield, West Yorkshire WFI 2PF

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This letter, including any attachments, is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s) and may contain privileged information. Any unauthorised review, use, disclosure or distribution is prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the Outwood Grange Academies Trust and destroy all copies of the original letter.